
Go Big, Work Hard 
& Be Good 

 This may be my favorite time of year to 

work in an Elementary School. To be able to see 

the world again through the eyes of a child is a 

magical thing. I would like to encourage all of 

you to keep a close eye on the calendar and the 

website as well as subscribing to your child’s 

Classtag account to ensure you have the best 

information available for events, parties and 

special days. We always feel bad when folks 

don’t have the information they need to support their child. On that note al-

ways feel free to call us at 549-7610 if you are unsure. 

 Here are a few of the highlights of what to expect in December: 

December 3rd-6th Sparky’s Secret Shoppe will be open from 7:30-3:30 

December 5th is the Choir Concert 6-7:00 PM 

December 6th is the Science Fair in the morning 

December 19th is Habit 3 for the 77 Habits of Successful Families 5:30-7:00 

December 17th-20th are Spirit Days, Hats, Hair, Sweaters, Dress Up 

Special points of in-
terest: 

 There are two infor-

mational meetings 

left if you have not 

yet attended in re-

gards to the state of 

the facilities and 

what might be done 

about it for Pueblo 

City Schools. The 

first is at  East High 

School on December 

18th and the second 

is at South High 

School on December 

19th. Both are from 

6:00-8:00 and will 

have the same infor-

mation. Please con-

sider attending. 

 Please keep an eye 

out for the Yellow 

Choice Button on the 

district website com-

ing around the mid-

dle of January. This 

is especially im-

portant for Preschool 

heading to KDG and 

5th heading to 6th. 

Our Cups Are Half Full :) 

 Isn’t it amazing that come December 20th we will be done with the 

first semester or basically half way done with the 2018-19 school year? Boy 

that went fast! Just think of what we have accomplished though: We have 

held four 7 Habits of Successful Families trainings to support our communi-

ty, represented at the Peace Summit, figured out some of the kinks in the 

four day week, started Big Rocks Action Days, made significant progress to-

wards our School-Wide WIG in Math, we have some of the best attendance 

in Pueblo, we had an amazing Fall Festival, watched the Nutcracker, got 

pumpkins, collected food and coats, won Art awards and who knows… We 

may have just learned a little along the way. Knowing our cups are half way 

full now, I expect them to be overflowing by the end of the year because we 

are just getting started! Thanks for your support! 

December 3rd-20th 

Happy Holidays Yearlings 

Dreaming of a 
White Christmas 


